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Merry Christmas and Happy New Year!

From the managers Desk
For those on the Range Plan look for a change in your bill the next 3 months. We 
Will also be putting the handicap fee on the accounts this month. If you are not 
familiar with the Range Plan, let me explain. For a set annual fee ($100 Single and 
$125 Family) you have unlimited use of the driving range. We win put it on your 
account January, February. and March. We just got a shipment of new range balls so 
the barrel should be fun when we start the new year. The handicap fee is $10 per 
year. We post all your scores and run handicaps. We are looking into using a 
centralized system, OWN, but if we switch to that system, we ( the Club) will pick up 
any additional charges for those currently on our club handicap system.

You will notice some work being done on the front of the clubhouse. The Board voted 
to dress up the front by covering up the insulation and putting up a brick facade. This 
should make for a more pleasing first impression for visitors and potential new 
members.

As we mentioned last month, we are looking into adding another secured cart 
storage building. We are still costing out the project, but it looks like we have enough 
interest from members to go ahead, with the project. I will update you next month 
with the estimated cost and building plans and dates.
We had a good response to our request for volunteers to help with the greens 
covers, but we could still use a few more. Stop by tbe Pro Shop and sign up.

We have some logo shirts, wind shirts and hats on order, but they have been a little 
slow coming in. I was hoping to have them available for Christmas shoppers -lesson 
learned for next year. I would like to be able to offer more items in the Pro Shop, but 
we have difficulty competing with the bigger outlets and we can't afford to tie up our 
cash in too much inventory. We will try to stock balls, gloves, hats, and the like and a 
line of "Green Oaks'" merchandise. We also have a large order of the latest style 
Foot-Joy shoes coming in just after the new year. Although we cannot stock many 
clubs and the like, we can order any item you want.

SAM


